Junior 6 The Victorians - History Day –14 December 2017

Dear Parents,

Following the fantastic success of our Off the Page! History workshops, I have asked the same company to return early next year for a Victorian all-day workshop which is our Michaelmas topic in Junior 6. On this day, ‘History off the Page’ will visit Crackley Hall and lead a variety of activities linked to this. These will include: 
· Recreating a Victorian classroom in the hall.  During the morning, the children will hear about the Jubilee in the context of Queen Victoria’s reign and the Empire.
· In the afternoon the pupils will explore suitcases and artefacts, using historical detective skills. History Off the Page will bring a large number of genuine artefacts for the pupils to explore hands-on. Each suitcase is themed.
The aim of the day is to give children a rich, detailed experience of this period of history through personal involvement and hands-on experience. It is a hugely informative and enjoyable day. 

The children will be asked to come in costume for the day and details of this will be sent out closer to the time.  Lunch and break will be as usual. 

The cost of the workshop will be approximately £16.00 per pupil and, with your agreement, will be added to the Michaelmas term fees. 

I would appreciate it if you would fill in the consent form below and return it to school by Monday, 19 June (this year) if you are happy for your child to take part. 

If you have any queries please contact me at school or by email carrieholmes@crackleyhall.co.uk

Yours sincerely 


Ms Holmes	

										


I agree to my son/daughter 						  taking part in a History, Off the Page! Victorian Workshop on 14 December and the amount of £16.00 being added to my Michaelmas account. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]



Signed 					

